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November 5, 2021 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC AND MAIL DELIVERY 
Dianne Martin, Chairwoman 
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 
Concord, N.H.  03301 
 
Re: DW 21-134 Pennichuck Water Works, Inc. 

Petition for Emergency Temporary Rate 
 

Dear Chairwoman Martin: 
 

Attached please find a draft special contract that has been formatted as Exhibit 11 that will 
be presented at Monday’s hearing.  Please note that the parties consider this to be a draft as 
the Merrimack Village District has not had time to hold a noticed meeting to consider this 
draft. 
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance with this filing. 

 
Very Truly Yours, 

               
      Marcia A. Brown 

       
 
Enclosure: Draft Special Contract 
cc: Docket-Related Service List 
 

 

 

 

 

  


